
Dear Anchorum Health Foundation, July 7, 2024

I am writing on behalf of the Community Investment Alliance to extend our heartfelt
congratulations to Anchorum Health Foundation for being selected as the recipient of the
Community Investment Alliance Community Impact Award. This prestigious award
recognizes organizations that have demonstrated exceptional commitment to driving
community-based solutions and fostering an inclusive and equitable environment for all.

Anchorum Health Foundation’s steadfast dedication to ensuring stability and systemic change in
our communities is truly commendable. Your work exemplifies the importance of community
voice and inclusion in crafting solutions that address the complex challenges of housing,
homelessness, and health. By centering the needs and perspectives of the community, Anchorum
has not only provided immediate relief but has also fostered long-term resilience and
empowerment.

The award ceremony will take place in person on August 1, 2024 at 5:30pm. The event will be
held at 3545 Wadsworth Blvd, Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 where we will announce and honor the
recipients of various community awards. We would be honored to have a representative from
Anchorum attend the event and accept the Community Impact Award.

We look forward to celebrating this achievement with you and continuing our collaborative
efforts to create a more just and equitable society. Once again, congratulations on this
well-deserved recognition, and thank you for your tireless work in making our communities
stronger and more resilient.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kathleen Van Voorhis (she/her/hers)
Chief Executive Officer
Community Investment Alliance
720.670.0205 | kathleen@communityinvestmentalliance.org


